

OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY

Office of the President

Koch Hall Norfolk, Virginia 23529-0001 Telephone: (757) 683-3159

FAX: (757) 683-5679

October 9, 2015

Mr. Ryan Eaves, President Propeller Club Port of Norfolk P.O. Box 3072 Norfolk, VA 23514

Dear Mr. Eaves,

It is my pleasure to thank you and the Propeller Club of Norfolk for your gift of \$18,887.00 to support the *Rolf Williams Memorial Endowed Scholarship* and the *Propeller Club of Norfolk U.S. Merchant Mariner Endowed Scholarship*.

Scholarships are vital to our success as an institution as they help to attract and retain the best and brightest students who otherwise would not be able to afford an Old Dominion University education.

We continue to be extremely grateful to you and the Propeller Club for your generosity. Thank you again for all that you do to ensure that the University and its students continue to grow and thrive.

Sincerely yours,

John R. Broderick

President

JRB:eg

DAM Thanks



Office of Development 4417 Monarch Way, 4th Floor, Norfolk, VA 23529 • Phone: 757/683-3090 • Fax: 757/683-5221

Mr. Ryan Eaves, President Propeller Club Port of Norfolk P.O. Box 3072 Norfolk, VA 23514

Dear Mr. Eaves:

Thank you again for your generous support of Old Dominion University and its students. We deeply appreciate your commitment to easing the financial burden faced by our students. Your support continues to strengthen the University's efforts to attract and retain highly talented students, regardless of their economic background.

I have enclosed the thank you letter(s) from the recipient(s) of your scholarship for the 2015-2016 academic year. I hope you enjoy reading the letter(s) and learning about the student's hopes and dreams that you have helped to make possible.

Please save the date of Thursday, November 12, for our annual scholarship luncheon where you may have the opportunity to meet your scholarship recipient. Invitation coming soon. We look forward to seeing you!

If you ever have any questions or concerns regarding your endowment, please contact me at (757) 683-3126 or epgraham@odu.edu.

Sincerely,

Eileen Graham

Director of Donor Relations

Cilien Graham

Enclosure

Ryan, We are looking forward to Seeing you on the 8th! Thank you again. Cileen

The Propeller Club P.O. Box 3072 Norfolk VA, 23514

Dear Mr. Eaves,

Thank you to you and the Propeller Club of Norfolk for establishing the Propeller Club of Norfolk Merchant Mariner Endowed Scholarship at Old Dominion University. I am honored to have been awarded the scholarship this academic year.

Your generosity will help me earn my Bachelor of Science in Business Administration in Maritime and Supply Chain Management along with a minor in Engineering Management. This is my senior year at ODU, after transferring from Tidewater Community College with a Certificate of Academic Excellence and Educational Achievement. I am originally from Togo, a country in West Africa, and I am presently a member of the United States Propeller Club-Student Port, and I have proficiency in French. In addition to studying, I also work at Circle of Friends, LLC a company in human service, where I received Certifications of appreciation for outstanding performance in 2010, 2011, and 2014.

I am a devoted person who always aims at excellent results, and this is why I chose to come to the institution of Excellency which Old Dominion University is. This scholarship is an incredible support from the Propeller Club to me and all other recipients, because it will help prepare future workforces for a greater nation. Thank you again for the scholarship, I really appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Kays Adegbite